
 
 
 
 
 
The Workers’ Compensation Division’s Modernization Program has been focused 

on our Workers’ Compensation Information System (WCIS) project. We recently expanded 
the project which decreased the implementation timeline and overall cost. Since the 
summer of 2023, the Modernization team has been hard at work with the assistance of an 
IT professional service vendor to review and document current processes and design 
future state process models. The WCIS project also includes enabling system access for 
our external stakeholders. For a high-level overview of the program and the WCIS project 
please visit: Oregon Workers' Compensation Division : Modernization program information 
: State of Oregon.  

Currently, the WCIS Project’s Request for Proposal (RFP) is in the final stages of 
external review. When approved, the RFP will be posted on OregonBuys for potential 
solution vendors to respond to. When reviewing these proposals, the RFP evaluation 
committee will be looking for technology solutions that will support the business needs of 
the division and enable and enhance accessibility and communication options for our 
stakeholders. We expect to have a solution vendor selected and system implementation 
beginning in early-mid 2026.   

As the Modernization program gets closer to this implementation, our 
communications will increase with regular updates. We encourage you to sign up for our 
gov delivery email, check back to the webpage for updates and trainings, and follow us on 
Facebook, Instagram or LinkedIn. The team can also be reached by calling 503-947-7585 or 
emailing WCD.Modernization@dcbs.oregon.gov.   
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